
Today was a major announcement for the consulting firm of Craig 
Rickard, with over 12 years as a software and database developer, and 
with the recent move to San Francisco, Craig is choosing to expand his 
one time single employee company into the states of Arizona and 
Nevada.

"We have seen a tremendous growth in both Phoenix and Las Vegas and 
will a tremendous amount of thought as a company, we will be seeking 
general managers to help grow those areas." Said Craig Rickard CEO of 
Craig Rickard Consulting. "Moving to San Francisco to be closer to 
some of our largest clients has really had a monetary influence on our 
company and the reason for the growth in these two cities."

Phoenix and Las Vegas have been growing in the technology sphere for 
well over the past decade, and no surprise that Craig Rickard 
Consulting would see and continue to see growth in these two cities.

"It's not just our current clients in these two cities that will help 
propel us in a successful direction," Craig continued, "it is the team 
here in San Francisco that will help the new team members have a 
tremendous amount of success."

To learn more about Craig Rickard Consulting please visit any of the 
following:

https://craigrickardconsulting.wordpress.com/ 
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Craig-Rickard-Consulting/
1590855271149577 
https://www.linkedin.com/in/craigrickardconsulting 
https://www.crunchbase.com/organization/craig-rickard-consulting

About Craig Rickard Consulting: 

Over 12 years of software and database development with direct 
experience in managing application and data solutions architecture 
teams, teaching and writing technical tutorials, as well as consulting 
with medium to large companies. Craig Rickard Consulting is one of the 
most prestigious firms in the California area. Now headquartered in 
San Francisco, California, Craig Rickard Consulting is poised to help 
in the areas of code generation, database documentation/automation, 
modeling and abstracted data access and the planning and 
implementation of data storage, data sync, and reporting solutions.


